
I am seeking your support for the Guild Regional Executive Officer for the BC/Yukon Region. I 
serve as an executive member for the BC/Yukon Region and the Vancouver CRA Branch, 
where I have had the privilege of being involved in member engagement events, training 
committee, organization of Regional and Steward councils and review and revision of PIPSC 
bylaws. 
 
I am a proud member of PIPSC and have continued my involvement and membership in 
PIPSC after retirement. 
 
My career has included roles such as being a steward and subgroup executive, where I was 
responsible for representing members, resolving contentious issues between members and 
management and participating in Union-Management Relations. I volunteered on the OHS 
committee, organized Lunch n’ Learn events and was subgroup treasurer and secretary. As a 
former CRA auditor, I am detailed oriented, analytical, fiscally responsible and always strive 
for improvement. 
 

●​ Steward 2002 – 2023 
●​ Vancouver Subgroup executive 2004 - 2017 
●​ Burnaby Subgroup executive 2017 – 2023 
●​ Vancouver CRA Branch executive 2019 – current 
●​ BC/Yukon Regional executive 2022 - 2025 

 
As a recent retiree, I engage regular members nearing retirement since I am in contact with 
regular members through the Vancouver CRA Branch and the BC/Yukon Region. 
 
If elected, my goals are improving pension benefits, member engagement and 
communications and addressing retired members’ current needs, issues and wants. I will 
attend Chapter events, maintain good communication, listen and address members’ needs 
and provide timely reports. I look forward to meet the local Chapters and to bring their 
successes and concerns to the Guild executive. 
 
I am excited about the opportunity to serve on the Guild and to work together in the current 
challenging political environment. Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Lauren Kunimoto 


